
 

 

 
         Date: 30 Aug 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Reminder: Submission of STUDENT HEALTH SERVICE/SCHOOL DENTAL CARE SERVICE Application 
Form on/ before 2nd September 2024 (next Monday) 

Please kindly be reminded to complete the captioned blue application form(s) fully and return it to 
KJS on/ before Monday 2nd September 2024. If your children are joining the School Dental Care, 
please submit the application form together with a copy of the selected identity document.  Please 
understand that any applications received after the deadline cannot be processed and you will have 
to wait until the next academic year to enroll. 

Invoices will be issued through our Payment System and emailed to parents who return completed 
application forms after collection of the applications. NO CASH OR CHEQUE will be accepted. 

  

Feel free to contact me for any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

Email: nurse@kjs.edu.hk 
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